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Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Bonnie Wood <bwood@gscapts.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 4:50 PM
To: PDR Land Use Admin
Subject: Ordinance No. 2022-190 – Community Unit Plan Amendment for 7000 Carnation Street

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 
address and know the content is safe. 

 
   
LCWF, L.L.C. hereby objects to the rezoning request for Ordinance No. 2022-190 – Community Unit Plan Amendment for 
7000 Carnation Street.  The first we have heard of this proposed rezoning was in a notice received yesterday via 
USPS.  We are unaware of any attempt by the Applicant to have any  informal or formal meetings with the neighbors; 
and with the 4th of July holiday weekend upon us, this leaves LCWF, L.L.C. insufficient time to properly address this 
request. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Bonnie L. Wood 
Vice President | Executive Department 
P.O. Box 8984 
Richmond, VA 23225 
bwood@gscapts.com 
804.320.7101 ext. 238 
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